
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 December 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Freedman Class -  staff changes 
 
Further to the Head’s letter regarding staff structure changes, which was sent home last 
Friday, I write to advise you of the resulting changes to Freedman class from January 2019. 
 
Mrs Hannah Lindley, formerly Pike, will take over as teacher for Freedman class whilst I will 
continue to oversee both Orchard and Usborne Clusters as Head of the Specialist Clusters.  
We welcome Hannah to the class. She is an experienced teacher who has been working in the 
cluster with McKee class for the past two years. 
 
The Freedman team will remain the same, with Claire Mayne leading as HLTA. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sarah Fraser 
Orchard Cluster Leader 
 
 


